TOWN OF ORANGETOWN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to a resolution of the Town Board of the
Town of Orangetown, duly adopted at a meeting held on September 24, 2024, a public hearing
will be held by the Town Board to consider contracts between the Town and the Blauvelt Free
Library, the Orangeburg Library, the Palisades Free Library and the Tappan Free Library, for
library services in and throughout the boundaries of their district as contained in the Orangetown
Library (including the residents of Sparkill) as delineated in subdivision (c) of Section 1 of
Chapter 494 of the Laws of 2012 within the Town) for calendar year 2025. This public hearing
is scheduled for the 8th of October, 2024, at 7:10 pm, Orangetown Town Hall, 26 W Orangeburg
Rd, Orangeburg, NY.

At the time and place of the public hearing specified above, all interested persons will be
given the opportunity to be heard.

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Orangetown.

Dated: September 24, 2024
Orangeburg, NY

Rosanna Sfraga, Town Clerk
Robert Magrino, Town Attorney



